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This year, I will be helping you understand the diverse types of social media that are out 
there to help you communicate with your members and other groups.  
I only have two major goals this year: 
 1: to have 75% of all auxiliary\posts to have a Facebook page set up 
 2. To receive at least one history from the auxiliaries and/or District from each 
division                         
 

I am hoping that members will send me pictures of events, flyers, newsletters, and special 
events held during the year. I am also asking if you are with the Department President, 
Kathy, that you send me any photos that you take. 

My email is: tiggerhawk2004@cox.net   
 

Bone up on your history about the VFW as I will have quizzes, and prizes throughout the 
entire year.  
Let us “Make a Difference” this year by sharing our history with all the other members. 
Good luck and if you need any help, please contact me at any time.  
Department theme- “Never Forget the Difference You Make”-dragonfly 
National theme- “From Our Roots to Our Branches” 
 

 Debra Knickerbocker, VFW Auxiliary Historian              
38A North Main ST, Windsor Locks, CT 06096 
860/9675367 
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